Mickelson Anastasia

From: Barbara Quinn <barbaragnn718@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2015 2:09 PM

To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: SB 412 feedback

Dear Ms. Mickelson,

Please do not support Senate Bill 412 allowing Oregon ports to place dredged material at will on upland sites. DEQ's oversight is
important in the distribution of dredge waste materials in order to protect the public from excessive exposure to chemical contaminants
present in our waterways. The community has been exposed to too many contaminants in fish and water as it stands, and in no way
needs to have less DEQ oversight of solid waste disposal on upland sights.

Thank you, Barbara Quinn,
St. Johns neighborhood,
7034 N. Charleston
Portland OR 97203
503-954-3142



